
Williamstown Library 
Board Minutes 
June 8, 2021 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:15pm with all in attendance with the exception of Tami 
Trumble and Jean Farmer who were excused at this time. 
  
Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted and read with Cindy Arquette and Alice Trumble 
making the motions. Motion carried. 
  
Treasurer’s report was accepted and presented with Jody Hunt and Terry DeMassey making the 
motions. Motion carried. 
  
We reviewed the results of the June Sale.  We were very successful and so thankful to our 
community.  We learned many things this year! Next year the sale will be held a week later due 
to some of the board having an obligation the first week in June.  Next year, once again, our sale 
will be held outside with the bake sale in the community room. We will purchase shirts to 
identify the sale volunteers. The possibility of having “shopping bags” from some businesses, 
with their logo, to have on hand for our sale will be investigated.  We will start planning earlier, 
to make sure we are all set with what our jobs are so there is less confusion. 
  
SRP will start on July 12th and conclude on August 28th. The kick off (no entertainer) will 
consist of hotdogs and drinks for registration. There will be a “passport “ for kids to fill out for a 
final prize regarding visiting Oswego libraries with prizes donated by the Oswego Co. Library 
Council. We also thought that a scavenger hunt on kick off night might help kids come for sign 
up. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm with Sue Billington and Cherie Tietjen making the motions. 
Motion carried. 
  
There is no meeting in July; the next meeting will be held August 10th at 6:00pm in the 
Community Room. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Terry DeMassey 
Secretary 
 


